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Bangarra Dance Theatre was founded on values of kinship, cultural integrity and respect. These values are embedded 
within our artists, our Board, and our executive and administrative team. Collectively, we must make it known that as a 
company, we fully support the marriage equality vote and are urging our incredible audiences to vote YES. 
 
To stay silent on this issue would be a great disservice to the legacy of the many LBGTQI artists, collaborators and 
staff who have made such an extraordinary contribution to Bangarra over 28 years. 
 
It would also contravene the spirit of reconciliation and togetherness that is the foundation of this inclusive and diverse 
company. 
 
The motion to support marriage equality is unanimously endorsed by Bangarra Chair Michael McDaniel, Artistic 
Director Stephen Page and Executive Director Philippe Magid; and the entire Board and staff. 
 
Love is love. 
 
 
 

BANGARRA SUPPORTS MARRIAGE EQUALITY 
 


